
 

 

 
To:  Prof Prasun Chakrabarti 

Techno India NJR Institute of Technology 
India 
 

From:  Prof Andrew Ware 
             University of South Wales 
 Treforest 
 UK, CF371DL 
             andrew.ware@southwales.ac.uk 
 
Date: June 23,2021 

 
Dear Prof Chakrabarti, 

I confirm my willingness to supervise BTech students (Computer Science and Engineering) in partnership 
with Asst Prof Pankaj Chittora and Prof P Chakrabarti (Techno India NJR Institute of Technology).  
 

Sl.No Name of Candidate Roll Number 

1 Mohit Menaria 18ETCCS063 

2 Chahat Joshi 18ETCCS021 

3 Mohit Chaudary 18ETCCS062 

4 Aryan Jain 18ETCCS011 

5 Dhruv Bhati 18ETCCS029 

 
My understanding is that the 45 days Summer International Research Internship (July 1, 2021, to August 
14, 2021) will be carried out at the students’ home campus due to the ongoing pandemic. I would be pleased 
to work with the students online.  
 
At your suggestion, the internship topic will be ‘the prediction of heart disease using machine learning 
classifier.’ I believe that you have the necessary access to the required date.  
 

With best wishes,  

 


